



Minutes of the EAB Meeting – June 20, 2022


Attendees:

Alan Brewster
James Day
John Karyczak
Pieter Moen

The ZOOM Meeting commenced at 7:05 PM.

The Minutes of the meeting of May 18, 2022 were approved as presented. 

Report on Survey:  There was an eighth survey sent in by mail after I sent the results out.  There were no significant changes in the results, and I will send out the final results when I have received them.  The City does not have survey Monkey.  I have contacted the Milford Library and they will have hard copies available in the Library.  The Head Librarian, Christine Angeli, was going to check on whether or not I could use her copy of Survey Monkey, as well, to complete the results by the end of July.  I will await her call about this.  John suggested that he might be able to help if the Library was not able to assist us.

Progress on the Energy Plan:  The only progress reported on the Energy Plan was the progress in compiling the results of the survey about the location of the EV charging stations.  (See above for discussion.)  John reported that UI was experiencing some difficulties with its budget for the energy audits.  This may be helped by some further funding from RGGI.  Funding for subsidizing heat pumps and induction stoves may be forthcoming in future years

Old Business:  There is a rumor that the Police Station will not be a priority during the coming year.  Pieter will check this out over the summer.

There being no other business to be conducted, the EAB will not meet during the summer months of July and August.  The next meeting of the EAB will be by Zoom on September 19, 2002 at 7:00 PM.  All members of the EAB will make every effort to make progress on the Energy Plan by the next meeting.

The meeting was adjourned at 7:42 PM.
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